
Office of the Secretary 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 

Washington, D.C. 20436 

November 18, 2013 

Mr. Bill Arden 
Wisconsin Analysts, Inc. 
10206 N. Port Washington, Road 
Mequon, WI 53092-5742 

Re: USITC's Freedom of Information Act Request 14-03 

Dear Mr. Ardern: 

This is in response to e-mail dated October 31,2013, which we received 
on October 31,2013. In that document you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA), a copy of our agency's FOIA log for the period January 
1, 2013 to present. 

We have found documents responsive to your request. Your request is 
being provided by e-mail with an attached excel spreadsheet and bracketed where 
information is being withheld. The Commission has determined to withhold 
portions of one entry pursuant to FOIA Exemption 6 (U.S.C. 552(b) (6)). 
Exemption 6, protects information about individuals when the disclosure of such 
information "would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal 
privacy." 

Please feel free to call Jacqueline Gross or me on 202-205-2595 with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa R. Barton 
Acting Secretary 
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Enclosure 
1. Excel spreadsheet of FOIA log from January 2013 to present. 


